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Currently the internal work on FAI IT is focused on the database development for the 
Sporting License database and the Office database. The databases are scheduled to 
go live in Q4/2014.  
 
The task of the IT EG was to define and plan data access methods to access 
information in these two main databases. These methods should include standard 
interfaces (SOAP, WebDav etc.) and user rights management and rules for these 
interfaces. When the work on the databases is finished, this process can be started. 
Database structures and other details will then be given to the group members on 
separate documentation. 
 
So until further notice there is no action necessary for the IT Expert Group.  
 


